
Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com>

Zoe Panagiota Nigianni Ref 196493

Mark.Davis@met.police.uk <Mark.Davis@met.police.uk> Tue, Jun 25, 2024 at 2:34 PM
To: pnigianni@gmail.com

Dear Madam

My colleagues at the Data Office have already informed you that the Metropolitan Police does not hold any records rela�ng to
you.  We have nothing further to add to previous correspondence.

While we acknowledge your communica�on below, we consider it vexa�ous and will not be responding.

Regards

Mark Davis

Solicitor
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Email: mark.davis@met.police.uk I Tel: 020 7230 7254 I MetPhone: 767254 I Mobile: 07880 474589

Address: Directorate of Legal Services, Metropolitan Police Service, Holborn Police Sta�on, 8th Floor, 10 Lamb's Conduit
Street, London, WC1N 3NR

From: Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com>
Sent: 20 June 2024 21:28
To: INFORMATION MANAGEMENT Mailbox <information.management@hampshire.police.uk>; informationsecurity@
thamesvalley.police.uk; DLS Mailbox - Alloca�ons <DLSMailbox-Allocations@met.police.uk>
Subject: Re: IMPORTANT

On Thu, Jun 20, 2024 at 9:27 PM Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com> wrote:

They would be voting in the upcoming elections.

On Thu, Jun 20, 2024 at 9:26 PM Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnigianni@gmail.com> wrote:

They have my legal claim as well. You both have to correct your records.
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I am a British national. If I had children, they would also be British nationals.

On Wed, Jun 19, 2024 at 6:25 PM INFORMATION MANAGEMENT Mailbox <information.management@hampshire.police.uk>
wrote:

Your email has been received and forwarded to the Public Access mailbox, which provides a gateway to all matters relating
to information management enquiries. Your will receive a response in due course.

*********************************************************************************
This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the
addressee(s) and any views or opinions expressed within are those of the originator and not necessarily those of the Force.
If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email or the
information contained is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please
forward a copy to informationsecurity@thamesvalley.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the email and destroy
any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address for other enquiries as it will not be responded to, nor any action taken upon
it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the Police non-emergency number 101. If it is an emergency, please call
999. Thank you.
*********************************************************************************

NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may be confidential. If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in this
email or in any attachment without the permission of the sender. Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) communication systems are
monitored to the extent permitted by law and any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified
personnel are authorised to conclude binding agreements on behalf of the MPS by email and no responsibility is accepted for
unauthorised agreements reached with other personnel. While reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are
present in this email, its security and that of any attachments cannot be guaranteed.
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